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Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
 

2023-M-242 

Subject: Sisters by Choice Request 

Agenda Date: November 23, 2023 

Attachments: Correspondence 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT the Council for the Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami does hereby 
receive report 2023-M-242 from the Municipal Clerk regarding the Sisters by Choice request; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT the Council for the Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami does hereby direct 
staff to wave the rental fees for the Marten River Fire Department hall rental for the Fall to Spring sessions. 

 
INFORMATION 
 
The Sisters by Choice are a non-profit organization that offers aid and service to those in need. They 
donate children’s Halloween bags, raise funds for local charities and offer social activities. The Sisters by 
Choice are kindly asking that Council wave the hall rental fee for the upcoming season. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 

 
 
     

 
Rhonda Smith    


